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2033 South 74® East Avenue

Tulsa, OK 74112
Wednesday, May 31, 2001

Ms. Thelma Lewis

Corporate Specialist Supervisor = STy
Division of Corporations ' BHD—%E‘%?fT}.&i&EI%:ﬁES' =
P.0. BOX 6327 : sbkdddn 00 dekeekS, 00

Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Dear Ms. Lewis;

This correspondence concerns Ref. Number PO1000000818 and Letter Number
301A00028378. Thank you for your acknowledgment of receipt of the letter. Ihave

enclosed a filing fee of $35.00.

As my letter mentioned, I have never been in a controlling position with Petersen
Communications, Inc. (dba Kensington Financial & Research Institute), which is located
at 315 S.E. Mizner Blvd, Suite 208, Boca Raton, FL 33432. I am not an officer or
director of that company and, therefore, it is illogical for me to hold any title in it. Mr.
Borden Barrows is serving as President, and he may be reached at that address.

I am not working with Mr. Borden Barrows, and do not even live in Florida. Please note
that I am not an officer or director in any company involving Mr. Borden Barrows.

These include the following companies: 1) As earlier mentioned, Petersen
Communications, Inc. 2) Ojai Communications Group, Inc.  3) Ojai Communications,
Inc. 3) RaceDay Communications 4) GamePlay 5) Living Christian Online or 6) Olsen

Communications / Online Mail-By-Phone.

Piease file this letter along with the one dated May 3, 2001.
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Katherine Harris
Secretary of State

May 10, 2001

KENT C. COBB
131 N.E. 38TH STREET, #16
FORT LAUDERDALE, FL 33334

SUBJECT: PETERSEN COMMUNICATIONS, INC.
Ref. Number: PG1000000818

This will acknowledge receipt of your correspondence which is being returned for
the following reason(s):

The fee to file your document is $35.

If you have any questions conceming this matter, please either respond in writing
or call (850) 487-63905.

Thelma Lewis
Corporate Specialist Supervisor Letter Number: 301A00028378

Division of Corporations - P.O. BOX 6327 -Tallahassee, Florida 32314



May 3, 2001 s,
R
;?‘,.{:."%r}
Division of Corporations
Post Office Box 6327
Tallahassee, FL 32314
To Whom It May Concern:

Please change your records to reflect that I, Kent C. Cobb, am not the President, nor
any type of director or officer, of Petersen Communications, Inc. {dba Kensington
Financial & Research Institute. This lelter concerns Petersen Communications, Inc., which
has is located at 315 S.E. Mizner Blvd., Suite 208, Boca Raton, FL 33432,

1 am not in a decision-making or controlling position at this company, and so it is illogicat for me
" {0 hold the title of “President.” I am a minority shareholder,

A notice similar to this is being sent to the Bank of America, Secretary of State Katherine Harris,
the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, and the Internal Revenue Service,

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.




